Message

From: Cynthia Robinson [fO=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=E4 1FFDDE22854399B88FA7947A3F9C50-CYNTHIA ROBINS]
Sent: 5/1/20195:31:28 PM

To: Barmeshwar Rai [/o=inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=9f05f6278a8f42959478fccdcc711a68-Barmeshwar Rail
CC: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF235PDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]
Subject: RE: IBEC: Well Relocation Mtng with Public Works

Good afternoon Barmeshwar,

Mindy would like to know your availability on Thursday, May 9" between 1:30 -5:30pm for a meeting
regarding the well relocation process.

Respectfully,

Cynthia Robinson| Staff Assistant | City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division | One Manchester Boulevard | Inglewood, CA 80301
V(310) 412-5223 | F(310) 412-5681 |crobinson@citvofinglewood.or




